
 
 

  

 
Letter No.: SPIL/015/2024-25 
Date: 13 August, 2024 
 
To, 
Listing Compliance Department  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051  

NSE SYMBOL: SILKFLEX 
ISIN: INE0STN01015 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Sub: Updates on Knit Show, 2024 at Tirupur, Tamilnadu 
 
We are thrilled to share that Silkflex Polymers (India) Limited (“the Company”) has participated in 
the Knit Show, 2024 at Tirupur, Tamilnadu on 9th – 11th August, 2024. 

Further, the details as required under Regulation 30 read with Schedule III Para B of Part A of the 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and SEBI Circular No. 
SEBI/HO/CFD/CFDPoD1/P/CIR/2023/123 dated July 13, 2023, are attached as Annexure-1. 

This is for your Information and record Purpose.  
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For, Silkflex Polymers (India) Limited 
 
 
 
Nikita Jaiswal 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 
Encl: a/a 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

  

Annexure-1 

The First Exhibition - Post Listing on NSE (Emerge Platform) 

Last week (9th – 11th August, 2024), M/s Silkflex Polymers 
(India) Limited, proudly participated in the prestigious 
exhibition, specifically known as Knit Show, 2024 at Tirupur, 
Tamilnadu showcasing its latest collection of premium Water 
Based Textile Printing Ink and Wood Coating Polymers 
Products. The event was a resounding success, drawing 
attention from industry leaders, exporter’s buying offices of 
various leading brands and fashion enthusiasts. 

 
Mrs. Urmi Raj Mehta, along with Mr. Atanu Bhuniya, 
Directors of the Company were present in the exhibition. 

 

Our booth featured an exquisite range of 
prints with Silkflex Water-Based Ink, 
each piece highlighting the ultimate 
craftsmanship and innovation that 
define our brand. From Textile Printing 
Ink to Wood Coating Polymers 
Products, the feedback was 
overwhelmingly positive, with many 
praising the quality and unique designs.  

 
The exhibition provided an invaluable opportunity 
to connect with new and existing clients, and 

discuss trends. We are thrilled with the 
success and look forward to leveraging 
this momentum to further enhance our 
offerings and continue setting new 

standards in the textile ink industry. 
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